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 December 2022 

Vegetation removal at Little Hartley continuing until             

24 February 

Together, the Australian Government and the NSW Government are investing 

more than $4.5 billion towards upgrading the Great Western Highway between 

Katoomba and Lithgow. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is continuing vegetation removal at Little Hartley for the Coxs River Road 

Upgrade early works program, as part of the Great Western Highway Upgrade Program. 

Contractors for Transport will carry out the work, which will include tree clearing, grubbing and grass 

slashing along the Great Western Highway and on Coxs River Road, Baaners Lane and Browns Gap 

Road, Little Hartley. We have provided a map to show the approximate work area. 

Crews will return onsite from Monday 9 January 2023. We will be working between 7am and 6pm from 

Monday to Friday and expect to complete the work by Friday 24 February 2023, weather permitting. We 

will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times.  

How will the work affect you?  

Most of this work will have minimal impact on local residents.  

The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort to 

minimise noise by arranging the work in stages and turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use.  

We will continue to keep you informed as planning on the project progresses.  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Traffic control will be in place including temporary lane closures and a reduced speed limit of 60km/h on 

the Great Western Highway and 40km/h on Coxs River Road, Baaners Lane and Browns Gap Road 

when required.   

Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions and follow the directions of signs and traffic control.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
 
 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact Ausconnex Project Manager, Grant Richards on 0448 379 682 

or grant.richards@ausconnex.com.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit nswroads.work/gwhd 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Vegetation removal, Little Hartley 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 953 777. 

file://///corp.trans.internal/data/RMS/PARKDA03_DATA_GROUPS/Communications_GWH/02%20Community%20and%20Media%20Communications/04%20Communications%20Collateral/Notifications/GWHUP%20Notifications/grant.richards@ausconnex.com.au
https://roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/great-western-highway/katoomba-to-lithgow/index.html

